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Save the Date 

Preserve board 

meetings:  

Jul 14, 2021    

Aug 11, 2021    

Sept 8, 2021     

at 6:00 pm 

Aqua Jogging  

Session 1       

June 22-July 23 

(no class July 1 

or July 6)              

Session 2          

July 26– Aug 20  

Beach Blast     

July 17 

Beach BBQ,     

August 19 

Fall Wine Tasting 

TBD 

Santa event,   

December 19 

Office Hours: 

Mon - Fri 

8:30 am - 

4:30 pm 

Closed Sat/

Sun 

 
The Annual Preserve Beach Blast!   

Saturday, July 17th                Starting at 12:00 
 

Dress as your favorite Cowboy or Alien and come for all the  
games and fun!  Mark your calendars so you don’t miss this  

annual event for kids of all ages.  
 

 
• Pool Games 
• Tattoos 
• Relays 
• Tug-of-War 
• Diving Contest 
• And More! 

 

Lunch will be available for 
purchase! 

 

    Pickleball Clinic and Lessons 
                                               Clinic: Wednesday July 21 at 9:00 am and  5:30 pm. 

 Lesson: Wednesday July 28 at  9:00 am 5:30 pm. 

         Cost: $25.00  limit of 8 people for each clinic and lesson.   

Clinics and drills will be taught by Rae Hanson.  Rae has 
taught drills and clinics for the cities of Eden Prairie and 
has played pickleball for 5 years and taught for the past 3 
years.  She has won Gold medals at 4.0/4.5 ratings in 
women’s doubles and singles at USAPA Midstate's Regional 
Tournaments and bronze medal in mixed doubles 4.0    
ratings in a USAPA sanctioned tournaments.   

To register email cindy@preserveassociation.com  

PROP: 

The Preserve Office is an official PROP drop off location so you are  
welcome to bring non perishable food items for the local emergen-
cy food shelf. Summer is always a time of high need. 
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AQUA JOGGING AT THE PRESERVE POOL 
 
We are happy to announce that Tricia Corder will be returning for the third year.  Tricia has been in the Health & 
Fitness industry for over 25 years. She has taught most formats of Group Fitness, but has the most fun with her deep 
water aqua classes.  She has the following certifications: 

AFAA Certified Group Fitness Instructor, Certified Water in Motion Instructor, Certified 
Silver Splash Instructor, American Red Cross CPR/AED, First Aid Certified 

Class is in the Preserve Dive Pool on Tuesdays & Thursdays 6:30–7:15 pm 

Session 1: June 22—July 23  (NO CLASS ON JULY 1 OR July 6) 

Session 2: July 26– August 20  

$30 for 5 class pass (non-member $35) 

$42 for 8 class pass (non-member $48) 

Drop in fee: $7.00 per class (non-member $8) 

Purchase passes in the office or on line at Preserveassociation.com  

Reminders and Updates: 

Selling your Home: Remember to contact The Preserve office. The new homeowner must be provided a    

resale  disclosure certificate as well as our association documents prior to closing. 

The Preserve turns 50 in 2022:   If you are interested in  being on the committee to help plan next years 
events, please come to a meeting on Wednesday, Sept 15th at 7:00 pm at the Barn. 

Preserve Party room:  is a great place for parties. Dates fill up far in advance, contact us today to reserve a 
date. 

American Red Cross Swim Lessons: Space is still available for session 3. August 2-12  10:00 am Levels 3-6, 
11:00 am Preschool Aquatics and Level 1-2 and 6:30 pm Preschool Aquatics Level 1-6 Learn to swim. 

Private and Semi-Private lessons:  are still available.  Email cindy@preserveassociation  if  interested. 

Tennis: On Mon, Wed, and Friday there is a 3.5 mixed doubles senior tennis group that play at 8:00 and 9:30 
am and are looking to recruit new players.  If interested, please email Andy Dizon at AndyDiz@Q.com  

Wine Tasting: We will be holding our wine tasting in the fall.  Check our website often for an update on date 
and time, or email cindy@preserveassociation.com today and request to be put on our emailing list.   

Night to Unite:  August 3rd, register your street today at edenprairie.org/NightToUnite : Each year on the 
first Tuesday night in August, the city of Eden Prairie hosts “Night to Unite” a summer evening dedicated to 
celebrating and strengthening the commitment to a safe community. 

Scout Projects: We are always proud to sponsor any scout projects to support our community. 

Little Library.  We could use more children’s books in our Little Library located by the pool.  Take a book.  
Share a book.  Give a book.  The libraries belong to everyone and offer a way to share good things to read. 

 

 

mailto:AndyDiz@Q.com
http://www.edenprairie.org/nighttounite


BBQ on the Beach  
Thursday August 19th, 6 to 8 pm  

Join us for an adult gathering in the Adult Beach Area  

• Brats will be provided with all the fixing’s 

• Please bring a dish to share - no glass or ceramic containers  

• Beer tasting  provided by local brewery.   Ok to bring your own beer and 
wine - no glass  

• Pool will be open for swimming  

• Please RSVP by August 13th   
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Preserve Volunteers of the Year 

Pat and Farryl Kluis were named as 2020 volunteers of the year. 

If we ever need anything, Pat and Farryl are always there to lend a helping hand.  They 

have helped out at numerous events such as FMSC, clean up day, PROP pick up.  

Thank you for all you do for The Preserve. 

If you know of anyone in The Preserve that you feel could be our next volunteer of the 

year, please consider nominating them.  Volunteer award winners will be recognized at 

our annual meeting in May of 2022. 

 

Pollinator Gardens 

We hope you have enjoyed our pollinator gardens. We have scheduled a tour 

and walk through of all our new Native Plantings and Pollinator Gardens on 

Thursday August 12th at 5:30 pm. 

Please contact Cindy at cindy@preserveassociation.com to reserve your spot. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Preserve Board of Directors 

 
Tim Rush, President 
 
Paul Musegades, Vice President 
 
Chris Domnisoru, Treasurer 
 
Kay Haak Secretary 
 
Kent Wood, Director  
 
Shon Clark, Director  
 
Rick Neville, Director 
 
Traci Bartz, Director 
 
Dean Swanson, Director 
 
 
 
Preserve Staff Members 
 
Scott Anderson 
General Manager 
scott@preserveassociation.com 
 
Cindy Fuchs 
Administrative Assistant  
cindy@preserveassociation.com 
 
 
Kelly Lindquist 
Pool Manager 

Phone:  952-941-8400 
www.preserveassociation.com   

The Preserve Association 
11221 Anderson Lakes Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 
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Hopkins 

GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 
July & August 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 

8:30 am-4:30 pm 

Closed Sat/Sun 

The Goats are Back at The Preserve 

We have partnered with Senjem Farms Goat Pros, LLC for a second year and they 
are providing their goats to eat buckthorn at several locations in The Preserve.  The 
goats are confined by an electrical fence.  It is our hope that we can successfully 
eradicate the buckthorn in those areas with out using chemicals.  


